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UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 

WASHINGTON 25, 0. C. 

Hon. William .Langer 

United States Senate 

Jly' dear Senator Langer: 

( 

~ 
IN~!tv REFER TO: 

Division of Program 
8579 - 52 

I have your letter of June 27 referring to this office 
a communieation from Bertha Driver and others of the Fort Berthold 
Reservation relating to relocation problems due to the Garrison 
Dam project. 

I am requesting Mr. John M. Cooper, Area Director of the 
Aberdeen Area Office to look into this matter and take any action 
which might be justified by the circumstances and to furnish a 
report to this office. 

As soon as his report is received here, you will be 
further advised. 

l;tlo Conunissioner 



UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

Hon. 1JJ.1am Langer 

United tates ~enate 

Vy· dear Senator Langer:. 

Di. 1
-.t IN REPI._Y ~EFER TO: 

v O,.Lon or .r1rogram 
579 .. ,2 

I have your lett~r of June 27 referring to this office 
a communication from ertha ive.r and others of the ,'ort Berthol 
Reservntion relat:i.ng to relocation prnblems due to the Garri.son 
Dam projeet. 

I aw requesU.ng Mr. Sohn ~• Coopeti, , rea Director of the 
.Aberdeen ., :rea Offlce to lock into t. .ls matt rr and tek ; a.rr:r acU.o 

v Jieh .1ght be j1.i, tified by the circuJratane~s and t,.., furnish a 
report to this office. 

it$ soon a.e his re"Jort is received here, • ou ll be 
turUaer -_ d:dsed. 

(Sgd) H. REX_ -

CTING ·Connissione,:r 
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